
To New year 7 student,
Welcome to Chellaston Academy!
I’m just writing to say there is nothing to worry about when moving to year 7. But, there are some things I would like you to know about to make it even easier.
· Be confident 
· Be prepared that the work is more difficult and there is a lot more homework.
· Try and make new friends as soon as possible.
· Don’t be shy and ask for help when you need it.

Well that’s my advice with moving up to year 7.
Good Luck!!
Thanks Adam Parker

Hello from Secondary School 
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